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John Holland will continue construction of the new 
vehicle underpass and Euroa Station Precinct 
upgrades in August. 

Work being done 
• Demolition of the Anderson Street bridge 

structures and approach ramps 

• Piling for the new Handbury Street pedestrian 
underpass, new station platform, lift shafts and 
Anderson Street vehicle underpass on the 
northern side of the rail corridor 

• Construction and formation of rail track for new 
western track 

• Drainage and culvert construction 

• Demolition of existing rail bridge and construction 
of new rail bridge at the Frost Street underpass 

• Construction of hardstand areas, including 
between Elliot and Beaton streets 

• Underground utility relocation in Anderson, Frost 
and Handbury streets 

• Approved vegetation removal where necessary 

• Deliveries of construction materials and 
equipment. 

What can I expect? 
• Works 7am-6pm Monday to Friday and 7am-

1pm Saturdays  
• Frost Street closed near the existing pedestrian 

underpass, for approximately one week, while 
utility relocations are undertaken. Resident access 
will be maintained 

• Closure of Frost Street underpass with a 
pedestrian detour via the station platform 

• All train services via the eastern platform 
(Platform 1) 

• Nearby residents may experience some noise and 
vibration.  

How we’re managing impacts  
• Traffic management and reduced road speeds 

• Wayfinding signage along pedestrian detour 

• Environmental controls will be in place for noise, 
dust and vibrations. 

Machinery used 
Cranes, piling rigs, excavators, trucks, non-destructive 
digging trucks, earthmoving plant, compaction roller, 
cranes, jack hammers and workers using hand tools 
and survey equipment. 

Cancellation or extension of works 
Works can sometimes take longer than anticipated or 
be cancelled at short notice and rescheduled. Should 
this occur impacted residents will be notified. 

Talk to the team 
For any concerns, enquiries or to book an 
appointment to talk to one of our team about these 
works phone 1800 732 761, email 
inlandrailvic@inlandrail.com.au or visit our shopfront 
at 46-50 Binney Street, Tuesdays, 10am-2pm. 
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Access changes to the Euroa Railway Station 
• Vehicle access to the station is closed 
• All train services via the eastern platform 

(Platform 1) 
• Bus pick-up and drop-off points will not be 

affected 
• Platform access points for pedestrians from Frost 

Street and Railway Street 
• Temporary accessible car parking available off 

Frost Street 
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